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March 26, 2025 
 
LD: 677 “An Act to Update the Statutory Definition of “Machine Gun” and Prohibit Possession of 
a Rapid-fire Device” 
 
Please vote “ought not to pass” for this proposal. 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 132nd Maine State Legislature: 
 
This is a direct copy of last year’s ill-conceived proposal that was vetoed by Governor Mills. 
Federal law already provides a definition for “machine gun” which has been long standing and 
worked fine for the state’s purposes for close to a century. This proposal has no focus on public 
safety and instead seeks to question what responsible gun owners may or may not possess, and 
works against the promise to the Maine people afforded by Article 1, Section 16 of our great 
state’s constitution.  
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